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January 29, 2021 
 
Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 

Ontario Energy Board (“OEB” or the “Board”)  
File No.: EB-2019-0172 and EB-2020-0160 
Windsor Line Replacement Project (“Project”)  
Update on Construction Timeline and In Service Date     

 
Further to the Decision and Order in the Leave to Construct (“LTC”) proceeding,             
EB-2019-0172, dated April 1, 2020 and Section 101 proceeding, EB-2020-0160, dated 
November 12, 2020, Enbridge Gas would like to provide the following update with 
respect to the Windsor Line Replacement Project. 
 
Per section 4 in the aforementioned Decision and Order, in EB-2019-0172, Enbridge 
Gas is to advise the OEB of any proposed change in the project.  
 
Enbridge Gas filed a Section 101 application to resolve a dispute between Enbridge 
Gas and The Corporation of the County of Essex (“Essex County”) as the Company 
was unable to secure consent from Essex County for the construction of the Project 
within County Road 46 right-of-way. The dispute with Essex county caused a delay in 
the construction timeline. Enbridge Gas could not start construction of the section of the 
pipeline under the jurisdiction of Essex County until a decision was made in the          
section 101 application.  
 
Enbridge Gas therefore proceeded with replacement of the Windsor Line in two 
sections: one section is east of Comber Transmission Station (“Eastern Section”) and 
the other section west of Comber Transmission Station (“Western Section”). The 
Eastern Section was replaced in 2020 as Enbridge Gas had all the necessary approvals 
and permits to complete that section. The Western Section will be replaced in 2021. 
Enbridge Gas expects to put the entire section of the Windsor Line project in service in 
November 2021.

Rakesh Torul 
Technical Manager 
Regulatory Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 
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Should you have any questions on this matter please contact the undersigned. 
 
 

Sincerely,  

 
 
 
Rakesh Torul 
Technical Manager 
Regulatory Applications 
 
 
cc: Guri Pannu, Sr. Legal Counsel 
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